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Copper only wires for internal wiring in all government buildings:
Revised CPWD specifications for electrical works

The revised specifications, released on 27th July
2023, for the use of copper wires, apply to all
buildings governed by the Central Public Works
Departments (CPWD):

The specification, which was last revised in 2013,
had both copper and aluminium conductors for
cables above 16 sq. mm. However, the 2023
revision focuses on staying current with technology,
embracing green building principles, and enhancing
safety in CPWD-constructed and maintained
buildings.

ICA India contributed to this transformative change.
Their active participation in committee meetings
and unwavering commitment to safety and
sustainability added up to making copper the
preferred conductor for internal building wiring.

Key Updates in the Revised Specifications

Here are the key improvements brought about by the revised CPWD specifications:
1. Wiring
All flexible copper wires used shall have a Class 2 copper conductor satisfying the resistance
requirements of NEC 2023
2. Point Wiring
All flexible copper wires used shall have a Class 2 copper conductor satisfying the resistance
requirements of NEC 2023
3. Cables
Copper conductor cable will only be used for submain/ circuit/ point wiring.
4. Flexible Cable
The conductor of flexible cables shall be of copper. The cross-sectional area of the conductor for
flexible cable shall be as per design.

By adopting the use of Copper Cables to make buildings safer and sustainable, Govt. buildings
are setting an ideal example. 

Federal Govt. Offices and Residential Buildings
Public Sector Enterprises
The infrastructure of various Ministries and
Autonomous Bodies

https://cpwd.gov.in/Publication/CPWD_General_Specification_for_Electrical_Works_Part-I_Internal_2023.pdf


In Focus

A collaborative study by ICA India & AEEE studies reveals the importance
of restructuring incentives for E-mobility, quotes Mr Hemanth Kumar,
Director of E-Mobility, ICA India, at the IESA's Stakeholder Consultation
held on 2nd August 2023 at the India International Centre, New Delhi.

Mr Hemanth Kumar, Director of E-mobility at the International Copper Association India, shared his
insights at the #IEMC stakeholder consultation regarding 'What's after FAME-II? - Road Ahead,'
organized by the India Energy Storage Alliance (IESA). During his speech, Mr. Kumar discussed the
studies conducted by ICA India on the consumer perspective of 2 and 3-wheeler vehicles. Based on
these insights, he emphasized the importance of restructuring incentives and focusing on the end
consumer. Mr Kumar also highlighted the crucial need to include an incentivization scheme for a 3-
wheeler retrofitting solution.

Access ICA India's White Papers on 2-wheeler and 3-wheeler market transformation in India:

Download Whitepaper (2-Wheeler)

Download Whitepaper (3-Wheeler)

https://copperindia.org/viewwhitepaper/catalysing-the-electric-2-wheeler-market-transformation/
https://copperindia.org/viewwhitepaper/catalysing-the-market-transformation-of-electric-three-wheelers-in-india/


Read More

ICA India's Managing Director, Mr Mayur Karmarkar, shares his insightful
views on ‘Energy-efficient motors to power India’s net zero roadmap’
with the Indian Express.
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